
‭Principal’s Report‬
‭December 2024 School Board Meeting‬

‭Waterville-Elysian-Morristown‬
‭K-4 & 9-12th Grade‬

‭Waterville Campus Information‬
‭Our music department had a busy month with concerts. Congratulations on wonderful holiday‬
‭programs for both Mr. Stumbo and the 3 & 4th graders and 9-12th grade choir and Mr. Larson‬
‭with our senior high band. We consistently have large crowds attending our December‬
‭concerts. The quality and talent of our students is topnotch.‬

‭Winter break will begin for students at noon on Monday, December 23. We will welcome‬
‭students and staff back on Thursday, January 2, 2025.‬

‭K-4‬
‭Frosty Bingo will be held on Friday, December 20. We are so thankful for the many donations‬
‭that have come in from families and friends of the district. All K-4 students will participate. The‬
‭event is planned by the BUCS Pride group.‬

‭9-12‬
‭On December 11 Mr. Walker and Mrs. Eich joined efforts to offer authentic cooking experiences‬
‭for our Spanish Class and Culinary students. Students learned and engaged in traditional‬
‭Hispanic food preparation and dishes. Students were able to enjoy their creations once‬
‭prepared.‬

‭High school students will head into winter break on Monday, December 23rd after a winter‬
‭Bingo round. Donation prizes have been collected from community members, businesses,‬
‭families and staff. We are humbled by the generosity of many.‬‭The event is planned by the‬
‭BUCS Pride group.‬

‭Minnesota Honor Society advisor and current MHS students held the annual induction‬
‭ceremony on Friday, December 13. Congratulations to our newest class of inductees: Grace‬
‭Bartz, Natalie Elness and Kayla Bronk.‬


